
 

   

DATE: March 25, 2015 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
 
 
 
TO:    Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
 
FROM:   Cedric Novenario, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Bike to Work Day 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Receive information regarding Bike to Work Day 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
As a part of its Community Outreach goal, the Los Altos BPAC hosts an Energizer Station 
in downtown Los Altos in support of the Silicon Valley Bike Coalition’s annual Bike to 
Work Day event.    

 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
This year’s event is Thursday, May 14th. In past years, BPAC members set up and host the 
Energizer station at Lincoln Park along Foothill Expressway from 6:15 am – 9:00.  The 
BPAC greet riders, provide cycle-related information, food, refreshments and conduct a 
cyclist count (north and southbound). SVBC donates musette bags filled with information 
on cycling and other materials.  
 
This discussion is to confirm the Commission’s participation for this event. 
 


